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Summer 2017: Newsletter  No. 2
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 With the weather keeping us all guessing at the moment, we recommend sending a light coat to school with your child as some of the children (and staff!) have been feeling the cold at playtimes.
You may already have heard that Mrs Collings had a fall whilst out running last week and unfortunately fractured her arm. She will be away all this week, but she is very keen to get back to school as soon as possible!  I’m sure you will join me in wishing her a speedy recovery.

Cool Kids

Mrs Bevis will be stepping down from her role managing Cool Kids at the end of the summer term. We are very grateful to her for providing such a happy environment since 2009. We are now seeking new staff to run this popular, over-subscribed childcare provision and would like to recruit initially from our local community before advertising more widely.  If you would be interested in a Cool Kids role, please contact the school office for more information. 
Internet Safety- reminder

The Safer Schools and Communities team will be working with the school on E Safety on Thursday 11th May. Parents and carers are invited to attend a special session from 2pm-3pm in the hall on the day- everyone is most welcome to attend- no need to book ahead. 

Lunchtime news
We have decided to trial a new system whereby we send a text to parents if their child has not eaten much lunch that day. We would be grateful for your feedback, so do let us know your thoughts if you think this is a good/bad idea! 

DASP Caterpillar day

Dorchester Area Schools Partnership (DASP) share an annual citizenship celebration, where each class votes for the classmate they feel best embodies the following qualities: caring (blue), considerate (green), courteous (orange), conscientious (light green), co-operative (red), communicative (pink), confident (yellow). These are represented by caterpillars of the above different colours. We have our own caterpillar song and some giant fluffy caterpillars made by Ms Barnett. We have decided to have a Caterpillar day on Wed May 24th, when everyone is invited to dress in caterpillar colours of their choice. In return we ask for a donation of £1 to go towards our swimming pool fund. 

Picking up arrangements
Please notify the office or the class teachers of any changes in pick up arrangements; there have been occasions recently when the child has informed us who is collecting them but I’m sure you can understand that it is essential to have this information from parents or carers. 
New entrants September 2017

We are organising an information evening for parents of children starting school in September on Thursday May 18th at 7-8pm. All prospective parents are invited, including those on the waiting list.

Toys & cards

We ask that children do not bring toys or cards to school. We have had some instances recently of precious possessions getting lost or damaged, so please ensure that they are kept safely at home. 
Swimming DBS

With the swimming season imminent, we are seeking parent volunteers to help supervise the children. DBS checks are necessary for all parent volunteers-please see Mrs Foyle in the office for details.
Music tuition- message from DASP Music
Does your child want to play the flute, clarinet or trumpet?

DASP Music are considering offering 30 minute, small group, beginner lessons on clarinet, flute and trumpet in September on a Wednesday approx. 5-6pm at The Thomas Hardye School.  Lessons would cost £40 per term and would be suitable for children in Years 3 & 4.   This might particularly suit children who live in villages, for whom organising a group lesson within school time is more difficult.  Please contact DASP Music at daspmusic@thomas-hardye.net by 30th June if you are interested or to find out more details.

Kind regards,

Hanna Trevorrow

DASP Music Coordinator

Clubs
Action Van run an after school club from 3.20-4.20 which is currently offered to Yrs 2, 3 and 4. There are currently spaces available. Gardening club will switch to Mondays after half term and children on the waiting list will have priority. Forest Schools club (Yr 2-4) will run on Thursdays after half term. Please complete and return attached form by Friday 19th if your child would like to join - Forest Schools Club costs £1 and will be for 5 weeks, please pay £5 in advance at the school office.
Parent workshops- a reminder
On Thurs 25th May we are running workshops for parents on supporting children with writing. At 9.05 Mrs Gillott will lead a Phonics workshop for Yr 1 parents and at 9.30 there will be “Every child a writer” for parents of children in Rec-Yr2. At 2.30 that afternoon there will be another workshop to support children in Yr 2-4. You may come to more than one session if you like!
Reception class assembly

YR will be proudly sharing some of their learning on Thursday 25th May at 9.10- we look forward to welcoming their families on the day.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Melanie Austin

Summer term diary dates
	May 
	

	Thurs 11th
2-3pm
	Safer Schools Community Team- Internet Safety
Parent workshop

	Thurs 18th at 7- 8pm
	New parents’ evening in the school hall

	Thurs 18th & Fri 19th  (2 sessions

1.10- 3.10 / 3.30-5.30)
	Bikeability training Yr 4
“

	Tues 23rd at 6.15pm
	Full Governing Body 

	Thurs 25th
	Reception class assembly

	Mon 29th – Fri 2nd June
	Half term

	June
	

	Mon 5th
	2nd half of Summer term starts

	Thurs 8th 1.45-3.00pm
	Teddy Bears’ Picnic

	Mon 12th
	School Nurse – Drop-in 9am

New school entrants Stay and Play 2.00-3.00 pm

	Mon 19th 9.15 am
	M&M Productions – Treasure Island 

	Tues 20th  1.30pm
	Potted Sports (reserve Tues 27th)

	Thurs 22nd 2.00-3.00pm
	New entrants Stay and Play

	Mon 26th- all day
                  3.30-4.30
	Primary Books Fair

Open afternoon for parents

	July
	

	Week beginning Mon 3rd
	DASP Literacy festival

	Tues 4th pm
	Traditional sports day (reserve Tues 11th)

	Wed 5th
	Yr 1 trip to Pizza Express

Yr 2 trip to Thomas Hardye School

	Thurs 6th
	DASP transfer day (visit new classes/schools)

	Tues 11th
	DASP Citizenship ceremony

	Thurs 13th  (tbc)
	In-house football tournament

	Thurs 20th 
	Yr 4 leavers’ assembly

	Fri 21st
	Last day of Summer term


--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Gardening Club (Please return your slip by Fri 19th May 17)
I would like my child to attend Gardening Club beginning on Monday 5th June - The Club is free and open to all year groups. Starts at 3.15 and ends at 4pm

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………           Child’s Year Group: ………………………………
Parent’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………      Parent’s Signature: …………………………………………………………….
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Forest Schools Club (Please return your slip by Fri 19th May 17)

I would like my child to attend Forest Schools beginning on Thursday 8th June – The Club is £1.00 per week & payment needs to be paid in advance, (5weeks x £1) Only  open to Y2 – Y4.  Starts at 3.15 and ends at 4pm

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………..        Child’s Year Group: ……………………………………

Parent’s Name: …………………………………………………………..            Parent’s Signature: …………………………………………………………….



In Dorset 
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